
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear All,  
 
Transition to Adulthood for Disabled Young people and their Families 
 
The transition from childhood to adulthood can be a difficult time for young people and their families. We 
know this can be even more challenging for young people who are disabled or those who have autism.   
 
Carmarthenshire County Council with Mencap Cymru and Carmarthenshire People First held a number of 
‘Listening Events’ with young people and parents in November 2018 to understand what is important and 
how best we can support young people during this time. 
 
The key messages from these events were:  
 

 Planning for transition needs to happen early enough 

 Developing trust with services by having regular face to face contact with managers   

 Ensuring information is up to date and easy to understand  

 Ensuring the support from our teams is consistent  
 
We held another event in January 2019 to share our findings. We now want to establish a regular group 
with parents and young people to work together to address these issues. We would like to have 
representation from across the county if possible and from Young People and Parent/Carers.  
 
Our first meeting will be Friday 3rd May 10:00am and Coleshill, Coleshill Terrace, Llanelli SA15 3BT 
 
If you are interested in attending or would just like to know more please contact: 
 
Wayne  Armishaw - Project Manager, Mencap Cymru Carmarthenshire. 
wayne.armishaw@mencap.org.uk 
07532405979 
 
We are excited about the opportunity to work in partnership with families in this way and hope that it will 
allow us to deliver the improvements we want to see. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Kelvin Barlow  
Service Manager Complex Needs & Transition 

Eich cyf / Your ref:   Gofynner am / Please ask for:  

 
Kelvin Barlow 

 
Fy nghyf / My ref: KB  Llinell Uniongyrchol / Direct Line:  

 
01267 246533 

Dyddiad / Date:  15.04.19 E-bost Uniongyrchol / Direct E-mail: 

 
 

mailto:wayne.armishaw@mencap.org.uk

